University of Rhode Island

DigitalCommons@URI

Pell Letters (1978)

Education: National Endowment for the Arts and Humanities, Subject Files II (1962-1996)

6-8-1978

Pell Letters (1978): Correspondence 107

Claiborne Pell

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_II_64

Recommended Citation

Pell, Claiborne, "Pell Letters (1978): Correspondence 107" (1978). *Pell Letters (1978)*. Paper 132. https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_Il_64/132

This Correspondence is brought to you by the University of Rhode Island. It has been accepted for inclusion in Pell Letters (1978) by an authorized administrator of DigitalCommons@URI. For more information, please contact digitalcommons-group@uri.edu. For permission to reuse copyrighted content, contact the author directly.

June 8, 1978

Mr. Michel Werboff
Vice-President
The American Artists Professional
League, inc.
412 Cathedral Parkway
New York, New York 10025

Dear Michel:

I appreciated receiving a copy of your recent letter to Liv Biddle in which you seek an accounting of all N.E.A. funds spent on public sculptures.

It is also good to hear that a dialogue of sorts has been established between the League and the Arts Endowment. The issues which you and your colleagues deem important can best be served by open channels of communication.

Your letters are always most welcome.

With wamm regards.

Ever sincerely,

Claiborne Pell

AC: CF SENSIG